
 
 

2018-2019 MAP RE-ENROLLMENT FORM - GRADES 1-7 
DEADLINE IS FRIDAY, APRIL 13, 2018 

March 26, 2018 
 
Dear MAP Families, 
 
It is time to RE-ENROLL for NEXT YEAR!  Please let us know if your child/children are returning to MAP 
next year, and if so, your requested schedule.   Re-Enrolling in MAP now will help us plan, as well as 
secure your spot for the fall. Please complete this form & return it to MAP no later than Friday, 
April 13, 2018. 
 
Forms may be downloaded, completed, saved, and emailed to Gaye @ gayeshannon@verizon.net OR mailed to MAP P.O. 
Box 18 OR left at your child’s program OR put in the outside drop box at 2-3 MAP.     
 
Families will be billed their annual registration fee as part of the April 15th billing installment. (First child: $50.00, 
additional siblings: $30 each).  Re-Enrollment forms not received on or before Friday, April 13th will result in your child being 
removed from our enrollment for the upcoming school year.  
 

Grade in   Requested Days:   
Child’s name    2018-2019         (Please check all that apply)   

       

___________________________ _________      M        T     W    TH  F   Not Returning 
 
 
___________________________ _________      M        T     W    TH  F   Not Returning 
 
 
___________________________ _________      M        T     W    TH  F   Not Returning 
 
Do you have an Incoming Kindergartener or Jump Starter? Please use the Kindergarten or JS registration form. 
 

          
Helpful Information:  
• Tuition Deposits for families not returning will be refunded at the end of the school year provided that your account is paid 

in full. 
• Children entering grade 6 will be bused from the Middle school to MAP @ the Pfaff.   These students will have an 

opportunity to apply to participate in our Counselor-In-Training program and help at the Kindergarten-1st grade or 2nd and 
3rd grade program.  Contact Gaye with questions. 

• Families with current CIT students may re-enroll through grade 7. 
• Changing your scheduled days for the following year will be granted in the event space is available.  MAP does have a 

wait list for grades k, 1, 2 and 3 currently.  MAP does its best to accommodate schedule changes. 
 
 

Parent/Guardian Signature________________________________________ Date________________ 
 

 
Please return to MAP by Friday, April 13, 2018 

mailto:gayeshannon@verizon.net
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